

March 17, 2020

**Dear Four County Parents and Students:** 

During this time of a state and national health crisis, we want to assure you that Four County Career Center is continuing to monitor the situation on a daily basis. We are committed to keeping you informed with important information that concerns your child's education.

Until we have further guidance from the Governor's Office, the following is the educational plan for our students:

- Each instructor will offer 4-6 enrichment educational activities over the next three weeks.
- > The activities will be provided in an online/electronic format unless hard copies were distributed before the last student day on March 13.
- Activities can include the current Blizzard Bags posted, to which all students have access.
- > Teachers will communicate with students directly.
- No mandatory grades will be taken so no student is unfairly punished due to the lack of internet access or other obstacles that may exist.
- > Stay up to date by checking email, the Four County website, Facebook and Twitter for information.

We ask that you encourage your child to read, write and expand their knowledge outside of what is provided through our instructor. Obviously, this is not an ideal situation for anyone and I fully expect more changes over the next few weeks.

Most importantly, please take care of your own health.

Sincerely,

Tim Meister Superintendent